NHP going after unbuckled
drivers

For the first time in five years fatalities are up nationwide
for people not wearing a seatbelt, according to the National
Highway Traffic Safety Administration.

In 2012, 10,335 unbelted vehicle occupants lost their lives.
In Nevada, 41 unbelted vehicle occupants died last year.

The Nevada Highway Patrol is trying to reduce those numbers
with the Click It or Ticket program that runs through June 1.
This means troopers will be paying even more attention to
unbelted drivers.

In 2012, 61 percent of passenger vehicle occupants killed
between 6pm and 6am were not wearing their seat belts. The NHP
also said men are less likely to wear a seatbelt than women,
younger people are less likely than older people, and pickup
drivers are worse about buckling up than drivers of passenger
cars.
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